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8 July 2014

Mr Elliott Crawford
c/- fyi-request-1756-edd0ea@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Crawford
Request for information

| refer to your request pursuant to the Official Information Act 1982 for the following
information:

...the total number of staff who kept their jobs after being convicted of DIC in
the courts in the last 5 years.

| have considered your request in accordance with the Official Information Act 1982.

Three Police staff members have remained in their original positions after being
convicted of Driving with Excess Breath/Blood Alcohol in the past 5 years. These
three staff members were employees, and not constabulary staff. Six other staff
members have remained employed by NZ Police after being convicted of Driving with
Excess Breath/Blood Alcohol in the past 5 years. However, these staff members
were transferred to a different position following their conviction.

Yours sincerely

Wik

Superintendent Richard Chambers
Adting Deputy Chief Executive People

Safer Communities Together




